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TO: David Meadows   

FROM: Julie Hinds 

DATE: September 6, 2011 

RE: Tupelo High School Additions and Renovations Phase II – Change Order 

Number Four (4) 

I would like to recommend the approval of Change Order Number Four (4) for the 

Tupelo High School Additions and Renovations Phase II contract with Century 

Construction Company.  The change order includes two additions to the contract: 

 

- Additional lockers      $19,012.54 

Forty-three metal lockers configured to the needs of the 9
th

 grade football team.   

 

- Circuits and Wiring for electrical homeruns at D Building.   $12,197.07 

Where walls were removed and others added, a portion of the electrical wiring 

from the original construction had to be replaced due to the fact that the original 

wiring was run in the slab.  This was an unforeseen condition and was corrected 

during construction per Construction Change Directive Number Six (6).    

 

The approval of this change order would increase the contract amount by a total of 

$31,209.61.  The new contract total would become $2,450,280.35. 


